
Ukraine Cake Sale – Friday 14th February 2025 

Dear parents/carers 

We need your help. We would like to host a cake sale to raise money for Unicef. Unicef is a charity 

that helps people in our global family because their countries are at war, their homes have been 

destroyed.   

When: 14th February 

Where: At break and lunch time (left over cakes will be on sale in the playground after school) 

Cakes will cost 50p for small cakes/mini muffins, £1 for a cup cake, £1.50 for a slice of cake 

We would really appreciate it if you are able to help us by donating some cakes for us to sell 

We would like to raise as much money as we can so please send your child to school on Friday 14th 

February to buy some cakes too. 

Thank you for reading our letter and for supporting us,  

From 

Ella, Joni, Amberlee, Ava, Julia and Bella - Year 4  
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